








Erlangen, 12-20-2017

Dear Prof. Strom, Prof. Garcia-Olmo, Prof. Tarnawski,
Editors-in-chief, World Journal of Gastroenterology
 
We thank you for the opportunity to improve our minireview manuscript “Regulation of the intestinal immune system by flavonoids and its utility in chronic inflammatory bowel disease” for the journal World Journal of Gastroenterology (Manuscript: NO: 36829-revision1).
We have carefully read the comments of the three reviewers and corrected the remarks concerning the missing references in the introduction part. Furthermore we added now more references to give the manuscript a more comprehensible character. Then, we explained more terms and tried to link different aspects in the hope that the reader will now be able to understand the link e.g. flavonoids and the PERM hypothesis. 
We would be honored if the improved minireview manuscript for the journal World Journal of Gastroenterology is now in a more acceptable status for publication. 
  
We thank you very much for your consideration in advance,
With kind regards,
 
PD Dr. Benno Weigmann

Department of Medicine 1, 
University Medical Center, 
Hartmann Str. 14 , 
D-91052, Erlangen,  
Germany

